

Pike Fold Community School KS1 Newsletter

Friday 22nd September 2017





Welcome to the Key Stage One newsletter! If any parents has any questions please don't hesitate to email us. Our enquiry email is ks1parents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk.

We are holding a uniform sale on **Monday 25th September** at 15:00 – 16:00. Please enter through the community entrance.

We will be celebrating harvest on **Thursday 28th September** all donations of non-perishable food would be gratefully received.

Reminder: Please be careful where you park and manoeuvre your car around the school, it's for the safety of our children. Thank you for your support.

Homework Marks This Week

Spelling Test:

Homework Complete:

Homework this week.

<u>Spellings</u> - Spellings handed out today to be tested next Thursday.

Homework

Year 1: KS1 Maths - page 24

KS1 Comprehension – page 2.

Year 2: KS1 Maths - page 1 & 2

KS1 Comprehension – page 30 & 31

<u>Websites</u> — Check out our new website! Lots of resources and information!

www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk

Staff

Miss Hawcroft — KS1 Manager — Deputy Head

Year 1 — Miss Hancock, Miss Taylor, Mrs Connell,

Ms Bowker & Mrs Wood

2P — Miss Shore, Mrs Thompson, Mrs Howarth

2F — Mr Gardom, Mrs Robinson

Stars of the Week



<u>Year 1 – Emily, Ibrahim</u> & Dillon

2P - Lucie & Sahid

<u>2F – Jaxon & Lillie-</u> Grace



General Reminders

- Sun cream and sunhats please ensure all children have sun cream applied before they come to school and bring sunhats into school during the summer months. Sunglasses will not be allowed.
- > Please make sure that your child's P.E kit is in school on a daily basis.
- > Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk
- > Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614